The Niblick, pril 2023

The Niblick! Your TVGC Board, Member & Volunteer news source.
BOARD MEETING March 16, 2023
Correspondence
e There was no correspondence received from the Membership.

Business Development (Tracy Bertsch, Roberta MacKenzie, John Burke, JD Scheller)

Working with Transcend LLP on year end financial review.
The TVGC Annual General Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, April 29, 2023. Please save
this date in your calendars!

e Three TVGC Board positions will be up for election at the AGM. If you are interested in putting
your name forward to sit on the Board, please submit a bio to Doug Short, Barry Cousins or JD
Scheller by April 15, 2023. Email Admin@turnervalleygolf.com.

Finance Committee (John Burke, JD Scheller)
Finance

e Revenues & expenses are below budget.
e Netincome is on budget & about the same as March 2022.

Grants Committee (Barry Cousins, Darryl Bibeau, Tracy Bertsch, JD Scheller & Laurie
McCreary-Burke (ad hoc member))

e No meeting held in February

Course, Grounds & Clubhouse Committee (Gary McGonigle, Kevin Farr-Jones, Roberta
MacKenzie, Tom Smith, JD Scheller,) Phil Nobert ad-hoc member))

e No meeting was held in February.
e Gary is working on getting a burn permit from the Town.
e JD is getting quotes for garbage service at the club.

Land Use Committee (Kevin Farr-Jones, Tom Smith, JD Scheller) Ron McLaren & Gregg
Undershute ad hoc members))

e No meeting was held in February.
e \Working with John Lohnes & Judy MacKenzie on the land transfer of the Stan Bowman
Trail to the Town.
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Buildings (Kevin Farr-Jones, Barry Cousins, Doug Short J.D.Scheller,) Joe Fenton,
Peter Keenan, lan Webb, - ad hoc members))

Doors for the #10 tee area have been installed.
Insurance claim for the loading dock was approved & work on replacing it will start on
April 10.

e New grill has been brought to the club & it fits under the hood fan. JD is waiting to have

it inspected.
e Joe Fenton will be replacing the Pro-Shop roll shutter with a door.

Security (Kevin Farr-Jones, Barry Cousins, Doug Short, J.D.Scheller)

e Pole for the front entrance security camera has been installed.
e TP Communication will contact Kevin to arrange installation.

Communication, Member Volunteer Liaison Committee (Kathy Jessop. Roberta MacKenzie, JD
Scheller, Doug Short) & Cindy Kuhl ad-hoc member))

Discussion on the recruitment of a Ladies Club Captain continues.
Recruitment of a Ladies coordinator for CHAMPS continues.

This particular Committee’s roles, responsibilities & sub-committees has been
revamped & has been sent to the Board Members for approval.

Volunteer Committee (Roberta MacKenzie)
e No meeting was held in February.
Junior Committee (Darryl Bibeau)
e No meeting was held in February..
New Business
e No new business..

A complete copy of the minutes can be found on the TVGC Member website
https://turnervalleygolf.com/member-login. Next Board Meeting is March 16, 2023.

A Message from the President, Tracy Bertsch

This section will resume in May of 2023.

A Message from the General Manager, J.D. Scheller

This section will resume in May of 2023.
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A Message from the Pro Shop, Food & Beverage Course & Grounds

This section will resume in May of 2023.
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